# First Kids - First Church

If you have guestions on this, need to make changes, or would like to volunteer to help, please contact Sheree Jordan @ 396-7859.

### **FEBRUARY 1:**

Classic Service: 8:30 AM (WRC)

**BABIES. ONES & TWOS-Carly Lauffer** 

Contemporary Service: 11:00 AM (SC)

**BABIES-Carrianne Burton & Carly Lauffer ONES & TWOS-Martha Hoffman & Carol Gunckel** THREES & FOURS-Judd & Sheree Jordan

KIND-3RD GRADE-**FEBRUARY 8:** 

Classic Service: 8:30 AM (WRC) **BABIES, ONES & TWOS-Laura Worthington** 

Contemporary Service: 11:00 AM (SC)

**BABIES-Susan & Bayleigh Walling** ONES & TWOS-Martha Hoffman & Sue Park THREES & FOURS-Audean Landis & Bailei Losv KIND-3RD GRADE-



Connecting the hearts of moms.

Thursday, February 5, 8:00 am, South Campus For details see Heidi Gerard or Sheree Jordan

FIRST Ladies MONDAY,

FIRST Mondays February 2

Hideaway in Owasso at 6:30 pm For more info contact Sheree Jordan @ 396-7859 or jordanslc@sbcglobal.net.

#### THIS WEEK AT FBC SKIATOOK

SC=South Campus WRC=West Rogers Campus SUNDAY, February 1

7:00 am—Pastor Search Committee (WRC)

8:00 am—Prayer Time (WRC)

8:30 am—Classic Worship (WRC)

9:45 am—Sunday School (SC & WRC)

11:00 am—Contemporary Worship (SC)

12:30 pm—Ministry Teams Meeting (SC)

NO EVENING SERVICE

**SMALL GROUPS SUPER OUTREACH PARTIES** 

TUESDAY, February 3

6:30 pm—English Language Learners (WRC)

WEDNESDAY, February 4

6:00 pm—Youth Café Open (SC)

6:30 pm—Youth Worship

6:30 pm—Adult Bible Study (WRC)

6:30 pm—AWANA CLUBS (WRC) 6:30 pm—Praise Ensemble Rehearsal

THURSDAY, February 5

8:00 am-First Moms (SC)



**WEDNESDAYS** @ 6:25 pm (WRC)

#### A GLANCE AT LAST WEEK

#### Numbers for January 25, 2015

January 25 To Date 2015 **Budget Projected** \$ 15.180.73 \$ 60.722.92 **Budget Received** \$ 10,546.00 \$ 44,345.32 Capital Campaign \$ 1,075.00 \$ 65,115.00 Spent to Date \$ 55.368.85

### **COOPERATIVE MISSIONS TO DATE**

**BGCO To Date** \$ 4,434.52 WOBA To Date \$ 896.89



**Current JOF expansion loan balance** \$ \$1,234,537.79

**Capital Campaign** 

CONTACT US

**First Baptist Church** 

940 W. Oak Skiatook, OK 74070 (918) 396-1565

For e-mail addresses for staff members see our web site at: www.fbcskiatook.com



Sunday, February 1, 2015

### **ATTENTION! ALL MINISTRY TEAMS**





This will be a one hour meeting for all ministry teams in which general

instructions will be given for the year and team chairmen will be selected if not already in place.

Childcare will be provided for those who need it. If you have questions about your team assignment or have other questions, please see Laura Paslay or Diane Trego.



## SUPER OUTREACH PARTHES!

We will not have any Sunday night services tonight as we have encouraged our Sunday School small groups to have Super Bowl outreach parties. Check with your group today!

Scott Neighbors Pastor of Worship & Discipleship Jordan Lauffer Pastor of Youth Ministries

Sheree Jordan Director of **Childhood Ministries** 

## Scott Phillips

Church & Family Equipping Team Leader BGCO





Next Sunday, February 8th @ 8:30 & 11:00 AM

## **Dr. Anthony Jordan**

**Executive Director of the BGCO** 



Please pray for your fellow church members who are serving on our Pastor Search Committee..

James Breeding Mike Earp Dennis Harrison Kelly Maddoux Laura Paslay Gary Yarbrough Bill Zodrow Alternates: Craig Watson & Brad Butler



Youth Workers' Meeting Sunday, February 8, 4:00 pm South Campus



### ORGANIZATION MEETING

### Sunday, February 8, 5:00 pm West Rogers Campus

If you would like to help in any way or would like more information about this new ministry coming to FBC Skiatook, then be present next Sunday at

5:00 pm at the WRC. We will be forming three "start-up teams":

- Construction: To help gather and/or construct the shelves, clothing racks, appliances, etc. that we will be using in the ministry.
- Collection: To start the process of gathering clothes and food and to scout out other sources for such.
- 3. Policies & Procedures: To line out the guidelines for operation of the food & clothing ministry.

The entire church will be asked to get behind this ministry and there will be many opportunities for serving, but we first need to organize these start up teams. Questions? See Bro. Scott.

### **Spring Mission Trip**

How about Colorado in the spring? Spend four days working with Clay Ross and GrassRoots Church in Colorado Springs followed by three days of recreation with options including shopping, sightseeing & skiing!

All ages welcome. Contact Jordan for more details.













MISSION TRIP INFO / PLANNING MEETING Sunday, February 15, 5:00 pm WRC



We're starting to make plans for

# The Singing Churchmen of Oklahoma

Thursday, March 5, 7:00 PM FBC SKIATOOK

The East Division of the SCMO, featuring 70-75 men, will be here at FBC Skiatook next month.

This group, pictured at right in the Golgotha Baptist Church of Moscow last year, has sung literally around the world.

We will be hosting this concert as an outreach ministry to our church and

community and will be needing church members to help with a variety of jobs including set up and tear down, feeding lunch and dinner, greeting guests, etc. If you would be available to help any time during that week or especially the day of the concert, please let Bro. Scott know.

We have several former and current members who sing with the Churchmen and Churchwomen groups and Bro. Scott currently serves as president of the SCMO.



"We tend to use prayer as a last resort, but God wants it to be our first line of defense. We pray when there's nothing else we can do, but God wants us to pray before we do anything at all. — Oswald Chambers

This week at the State Evangelism Conference we were reminded by Jim Cymbala that God's house is to be **a house of prayer** (Matthew 21:13) and that Paul told Timothy to "first of all pray" (I Timothy 2:1). Furthermore we are admonished to **pray at all times** (Ephesians 6:18). Yet we have almost reduced prayer to token gestures and programmed events.

May we take Cymbala's message to heart. The church is open throughout the week for fellowships, basketball practices, community events and more...plus the regular weekly church work that goes on. Why can't it be open for prayer, too? You are welcome to come pray anytime you wish. Bring your personal needs to God...prayerwalk your classroom...pray "on site" for the Sunday service...pray for the lost who will sit in those seats.

One other thing, when the offices are staffed during the days, we would gladly make the pastor's study available so that you can come pray for the pastor search team and for the man that will occupy that office when God moves. We must become intentional in our prayer life and then remain persistent in prayer until God moves according to His sovereign will. Oswald Chambers concluded his above statement on prayer as follows:

Most of us would prefer, however, to spend our time doing something that will get immediate results. We don't want to wait for God to resolve matters in His good time because His idea of 'good time' is seldom in sync with ours." — Oswald Chambers



"When God's People Pray" Taught by Gary Yarbrough
"Systematic Theology: Part 2" Taught by Jordan Lauffer
"Parenting 101: Biblically Balancing Love & Discipline"
Taught by Carol Neighbors, Kristian & Amanda Foster
"Remarriage Success" Taught by Clay & Sandy Taylor
"Open Bible Study" Taught by Scott Neighbors
Serve Teams for Youth (grades6-12) South Campus
Bible Drill for Elementary Students (WRC)
Gospel Project for Preschool (WRC)